UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655

Seymour Wenner .
4807 Morgan Orive
Chevy Chase, MD 20015

Dear Mr, Wenner
SUBJECT: CONTRACT NO. NRC-12-78-443

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has reviewed the contract file
documentation and has determined that all actions have been comp leted.

Total payment in the amount of $6,000.00 has been accomplished. Therefore,
all obligations by both parties have been met and the contract is officially
closed out.

Sincerely,

P ,kial{!ff‘tvu
Joycé Periman, Contracting Officer
Sma}1 Purchases Secticn, ACB
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration




